From:

CAB VESTAGER CONTACT

mardi 10 décembre 2019 13:46

To:

@eurofer.be'

CAB VESTAGER CONTACT

Subject: Ares(2019)7602580 FW: Letter from EUROFER

Attachments: 2019-12-10-EUROFER-Letter to Executive Vice-President Vestager.pdf

Dear

We confirm your message addressed to Margrethe Vestager has been received.

Best regards, Cabinet Vestager Team

From: Director General < Director General@eurofer.be>

Sent: Tuesday, December 10, 2019 11:50 AM

To: CAB VESTAGER CONTACT < Margrethe-Vestager-contact@ec.europa.eu>

Subject: Letter from EUROFER

Dear Executive Vice-President Vestager,

Please find attached a letter from European Steel Association regarding a request for a meeting with the CEOs of the EU steel industry.

Best regards,



http://www.eurofer.eu/